
 

Samuel Leavers Reflection 

INTRODUCTION 

My time at T.G has FLOWN by and I wish I had a few extra 

years to go. I started off by joining at the end of Reception, being 

nervous, scared and worried, but as I progressed through the 

final term, I gained more and more confidence. As I’ve made my 

way through the last 6 and a half years at TG, I haven’t just 

improved academically, I have also made many friends and good 

memories on the way. 

FUNNY MOMENTS 

Let’s start in Class 3. I remember in year 3, when we were all 

playing Brainbox with Mr. Strangwood and he asked ‘Where 

might you find an oasis?’ and Kit being the hilarious friend that 

he was at the time, loudly exclaimed, ‘IN MACDONALDS!’ That 

wasn’t the end of my time in Class 3 of course, for we had the 

Class 3 Campout to enjoy. The highlight of it had to have been 

when we talked all night, until the teachers came to check on us, 

in which case we all pretended to be fast asleep. Unfortunately, 

in the morning it was raining SO HARD, that nobody wanted to 

leave their tent, in the fear of getting wet. 

FRIENDS 

I’ve made loads of friends too in my time at TG, such as: Seb, 

Isaac, Bob, Aaryan, Harrison, Charlie and I’ve made progress 

academically, socially and physically. 

CONCLUSION 

I have loved every second at TG and although I’m excited for 

high school, I will miss everyone. 

Goodbye TG  

SAMUEL 


